NOV 0 8 1907

Docket No. 99900764/82-01

Sandvik Special Metals Corporation
ATIN: Mr. J. A. Lindberg

President and General Manager
P. 0. Box 6027
Kennewick, WA 99336

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 15, 1982, in response to our letter
dated August 19, 1982. As a result of our review, we find that additional
specific information, as discussed with your Mr. K. C. Bowles during a tele-
phone call on October 20, 1982, is required as noted for the following items
of nonconformance:

Items B, D, E, G, I - Please describe the steps that have been or will
be taken to prevent the recurrence of each nonconformance.

Item C - Please describe the specific changes that will be made to
procedure QA-GA-5 and form QC110.

Item F - Please describe the steps that have been or will be taken to pre-
vent recurrence and the specific changes that will be made to the
"procedures" in question. In addition, please provide the requested
corrective actions with respect to the exempt employees referenced
in the nonconformance.

Item H - This nonconformance was written based con the fact that documenta-
tion (i.e., audit reports and checklists) furnished to the inspector
did not appear to provide the assurance that all applicable areas were
being audited. It is requested that additional response ¢n this item
be deferred until after further NRC review cCuring the next inspection.
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Please provide this additional information within 25 days from the date
of this letter in order that we may complete our review in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

e
Mr. K. C. Bowles
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